Newman Catholic College
Notice

Date: 12th July 2025
Dear Parents/Guardians,

Important Notice: Arrangement of S1 Registration, Orientation, and Attainment Test

Due to the Education Bureau's announcement of the suspension of classes for all schools on 11th July, the
Secondary One Registration originally scheduled for 11th July has been postponed to next Monday, 14th
July.

Parents’ Orientation

In light of this, the Secondary One Parents’ Orientation, originally set for Sunday, 13th July, has been
rescheduled to Tuesday, 15th July, from 8:30 AM to 11:00 AM. The orientation will cover:

e Principal’s sharing session

e Introduction to the teaching team

o Highlights of student affairs and character education

e Details of the S1 Discipline Training Camp

o Introduction to eClass Parent App, Smart Parent Card, and BYOD Policy

Additionally, the school’s social workers and representatives from the Parent-Teacher Association will

provide practical advice to help parents support their children in adapting to secondary school life.

After the orientation (from 11:00 AM to 12:30 PM), a Parent Workshop will be held, where parents will
be guided to create a small gift for their children as a gesture of encouragement and support for their new
school journey. This is a valuable opportunity for parents to participate and connect—your presence is

highly encouraged!

Pre-Secondary One Hong Kong Attainment Test

On the same day (Tuesday, 15th July), the Pre-Secondary One Hong Kong Attainment Test will also be
conducted. Please ensure that your child arrives at the school hall by 8:20 AM to take the tests in
Mathematics, English, and Chinese. The tests will conclude at approximately 12:30 PM. The results will be

used as a reference for class placement. Kindly remind your child to give their best effort.

For enquiries, please contact Mr. Fong Man Chun or Mr. Lee Lo Ping during office hours (School Tel: 2385-
7812).
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Wishing you a pleasant weekend! Best regards,

Mr Ng Wa Piu Henry

Principal



